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Carroll Police Department 
Traffic Enforcement Request 

The Carroll Police Department actively responds to complaints of reoccurring speeding violations and other inappropriate driving 
infractions within the City of Carroll. Community members may notify the police department of poor driving behavior by calling 
712-792-3536 and providing information for a Traffic Enforcement Request (TER). Your request will be forwarded and an officer 
will be assigned to take enforcement action. 

You may also print out the Traffic Enforcement Request (TER) and fax it to 712-792-8088. Provide the information requested 
below. This form should also be used for on-going speeding or driving problems in your neighborhood. 

(Note: Fields in bold are required) 

Carroll Police Department - Traffic Enforcement Request Form 

Last Name: __________________ _ 

First Name: __________________ _

Phone Number: _____________ _ 

Alternate Phone: _____________ _ 

Your Address: _____________ _ 

Best time to call: 

This next section requests the details of the on-going speeding or traffic behavior problem. Please indicate the address or hundred 
block and street the problem is occurring on. 

Type of Problem: 

Exact Location 

__ Speeding __ Other (describe below) 

of the problem: _____________________ _ 

Time of Occurrence: ________ _ 

Comments: 


